Kawartha Lakes gets ready for Friday reopening of more services — Lin...
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Today, the Ontario government announced
a long list of health units — including the
Haliburton, Kawartha, Pine Ridge District
Health Unit — that will be allowing for a
stage two reopening.

The regional approach means they will be
easing restrictions in communities where it
is safe to do so, based on trends of key
public health indicators such as lower rates
of transmission, increased capacity in
hospitals, and progress made in testing.

https://lindsayadvocate.ca/kawartha-lakes-gets-ready-for-friday-reopenin...

Effective Friday, June 12 the province will
increase the limit on social gatherings from
five to 10 people across the province,
regardless of whether a region has moved
to stage two. Additionally, all places of
worship in Ontario will also be permitted to
open with physical distancing in place and
attendance limited to no more than 30 per
cent of the building capacity to ensure the
safety of worshippers.

Premier Doug Ford said that, “Entering
stage two means parts of the province will
see more people back on the job and an
opportunity to get back together with
friends and family. Although this is
extremely encouraging, I urge everyone to
exercise caution and continue to follow
public health advice as we are not out of the
woods yet.”

Businesses and services permitted to
reopen with proper health and safety
measures in place in regions entering stage
two include:

» Outdoor dine-in services at restaurants,
bars and other establishments,
including patios, curbside, parking lots
and adjacent properties;

m Select personal and personal -care
services with the proper health and
safety measures in place, including

tattoo parlours, barber shops, hair
salons and beauty salons;
m Shopping malls under existing

restrictions, including food services
reopening for take-out and outdoor
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